
 

6401 Security Boulevard    ♦    Baltimore, Maryland  21235    ♦    oig.ssa.gov 

October 29, 2024 

The President 
The White House 
1600 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 
Washington, DC 20500 
 
Subject: Executive Order (EO) 14074, “Advancing Effective, Accountable Policing and 

Criminal Justice Practices to Enhance Public Trust and Public Safety” – Section 
10 Restricting No-Knock Entries 

 
Dear Mr. President, 
 
The U.S. Social Security Administration, Office of Inspector General (SSA-OIG), as a Federal 
Law Enforcement Agency (LEA), is submitting the following report pursuant to Section 10 of 
Executive Order (EO) 14074, which is titled “Restricting No-Knock Entries,” specifically 
subsection (c), which reads as follows: 
 

(c) The heads of Federal LEAs shall issue annual reports to the President— 
and post the reports publicly setting forth the number of no-knock entries 
that occurred pursuant to judicial authorization; the number of no-knock 
entries that occurred pursuant to exigent circumstances; and disaggregated 
data by circumstances for no-knock entries in which a law enforcement 
officer or other person was injured in the course of a no-knock entry. 

     
In compliance with the requirements set forth in subsection (c), SSA-OIG has reviewed its 
records regarding no-knock entries from October 1, 2023, through September 30, 2024.   
 
No-knock entries pursuant to judicial authorization:  0 
No-knock entries pursuant to exigent circumstances:  0  
Data related to injuries in the course of a no-knock entry:  None 
 
If you have any questions about this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me at 

, or have your staff contact Assistant Inspector General for Investigations Donald 
Jefferson at . 
  

Sincerely, 

 
 
Hannibal Ware 
Acting Inspector General

 




